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AKOSH Program Directive 05-06 

Date: December 20, 2004 

To: Distribution List 

From: Grey R. Mitchell, Director 

Subject: OSHA DIRECTIVE CSP [03-02-002]: 

This Program Directive, PD 05-06, is formal notice that Alaska Department of Labor and 
Workforce Development, Division of Labor Standards and Safety, Occupational Safety and 
Health (AKOSH) will implement the State-Plan recommendations listed under Section VII – 
Federal Program Change of the OSHA Directive Number CSP [03-02-002].   This directive 
implements the OSHA Strategic Partnership Program for Worker Safety and Health.   

AKOSH will continue to submit a plan change along with documentation of the program to 
the Regional Administrator, Region X and to the Directorate of Cooperative and State 
Programs, including a summary description of the partnership. 

This directive cancels OSHA Directive TED 8-0.2,  OSHA Strategic Partnerships for 
Worker Safety and Health, issued November 13, 1998.  

The effective date of this OSHA Directive is February 10, 2005.  Please ensure that all 
members of your staff receive a copy of this program directive and understand its 
implementation. 

Attachment: 
OSHA Directive CSP [03-02-002] 

Distribution List w/o attachment 
Richard S. Terrill, Regional Administrator, USDOL, Region X, OSHA 
Dale Cavanaugh, Deputy Regional Administrator, USDOL, Region X OSHA 
Randy White, Alaska Area Administrator, USDOL, Region X, OSHA - Anchorage 

Distribution List with attachment 
John Stallone, Chief AKOSH - Enforcement 
Cliff Hustead, Chief AKOSH - Consultation & Training 
Jenny George, Administrative Manager III, LS&S 
Lillian Prevette, Administrative Assistant, LS&S 

State of Alaska 
Department of Labor and Workforce Development 

Division of Labor Standards and Safety 

CANCELLED
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